
RATE INCREASE NOTIFICATION

RESIDENTIAL SEWER RATES 
Residential customers could expect an
increase of approximately $6.02 per
month or 16.75%, effective October 1,
2021.

THE CITY OF NAMPA

NAMPA
CURRENT

NAMPA
PROPOSED

$38.16

$44.18*

*The above figures represent average charges for customers; your bill may vary. 

As the cost of materials and service increases to
replace Nampa's aging infrastructure, please know
the City of Nampa and Nampa City Council are
mindful of the cost of utility service and its impact
to our customers. 

We strive to provide excellent customer service
and dependable utilities to the citizens and
residents we serve. For more information and
details, visit cityofnampa.us/publicworks.

NAMPA SHARES & CARES
The Nampa Shares & Cares program

assists City of Nampa customers who
need utility billing assistance. 

 
To see if you qualify, contact the

Salvation Army Nampa at 
(208) 467-6586, ext. 9 or visit

nampa.salvationarmy.org.

CITYOFNAMPA.US/PUBLICWORKS 
UTILITY BILLING: (208) 468-5711

In May of 2018, Nampa residents voted to
approve a sewer revenue bond to pay for
mandatory improvements to the wastewater
treatment plant. The investment estimated a
gradual increase in sewer rates by approximately
16.75% each year through 2026. Construction on
the sewer plant has begun and is planned to be
completed in 2025. When complete, the
upgrades will also provide more sustainable
service to City of Nampa irrigation customers in
the summer months.


